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Barbara Mills QC calls for action, tackling race
inequality in the legal profession.
6th January 2022
In an article published in The Guardian, our very own Barbara Mills QC, who is also co-chair of the Bar
Council’s race working group, and one of only five black QC’s in England and Wales, has said ‘the time
has come for action and “no more talk” when it comes to tackling race inequality in the legal profession’.
Barbara describes the next 12 months ‘as “critical” to tackling systemic obstacles at the bar.’

Read the full article here.

mailto:clerks@4pb.com
http://4pb.com
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2022/jan/06/inequality-legal-profession-england-and-wales-barbara-mills-qc?CMP=Share_iOSApp_Other
https://www.4pb.com/barrister-profile/barbara-mills/
http://www.4pb.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/One-of-the-few-black-female-QCs-in-England-and-Wales-calls-for-action-on-inequality-_-Race-_-The-Guardian.pdf

